21 January 2019
 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,                                                    
 
I am delighted to report that 2019 continues to go very well with children of all ages eager to get on and do their best in their lessons. Stay and Play sessions in Reception were brilliant last week with extremely positive feedback from attending parents.
Thank you too to those parents who have approached us offering time to come in to school to help out with essential reading support. If you can spare a bit of time please chat to your child’s teacher.
Class Achievement Assemblies
This week sees the first of our class led celebration assemblies. Miss Tench’s class will lead Friday’s Achievement assembly; parents and carers of children in this class are welcome to join us in the hall from 9.05am and then afterwards in class until morning play. The following week it is the turn of Miss Bilotta’s class.
Sports
Various classes are enjoying specialised PE lessons this term including cricket and hockey, our netballers showed great resilience and attitude in a tough competition on Friday and good luck to those representing the school in a Y5/6 cross country event on Wednesday and those playing hockey on Friday. Well done too to Y2 and Y3 swimmers who are already showing superb confidence.
 
As always if you have any queries about any aspect of your child’s school life please get in touch.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Adam Croft    
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